
UW Entomology Researcher Hannah Gaines-Day
 will discuss the importance of native and managed bees, 

their diversity and natural history, 
guidelines for bee-friendly landscaping, 

and current research at UW-Madison at this year’s 
Friends of the Lakeshore Nature Preserve Annual Meeting. 

What’s the Buzz with Bees?

friends of the 
Lakeshore Nature Preserve

                                                                    When: Tuesday, April 8, 7:00pm	        	         
                                      6:30 pm for Refreshments

                                              Where: ArboretumVisitor Center

                              The Public is Welcome.  		
				      Bring a Friend.
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